
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Stakeholder Forum on 12 November 2014  

Programme Review Days on 10 – 11 November 2014 

Brussels, Belgium 

 

The Fuel Cells and Hydrogen Joint Undertaking is very pleased to invite you to its 1st 

Stakeholder Forum under the new European Research and Innovation program Horizon 

2020.   

This important event will follow the launch on 9 July 2014 of a renewed and even stronger 

public-private partnership (1.33 B€ from 2014 to 2020). It will be the occasion for industry and 

policy-makers to show how this partnership will contribute towards the European energy and 

transport targets. Fuel Cells and Hydrogen technology providers and their customers will 

discuss on early market successes, best practices and lessons learnt from key projects and 

products and their vision of the next steps to take.  

The Stakeholder Forum will be focused on delivering tangible benefits for clean transport, 

energy security, sustainability and competitiveness in the context of major global challenges on 

energy and climate. 

More than 350 participants from the European Industry and Research communities together 

with decision-makers from the European Institutions will attend this event. 

The forum will take place on Wednesday 12 November 2014 at “The Hotel”, Boulevard de 

Waterloo 38, in the centre of Brussels.   

The FCH JU Programme Review Days will take place on 10 and 11 November 2014 at the 

same venue.  The top selection of FCH JU funded projects will present their progress status 

and the targets fixed in the multi-annual and annual work plans will be assessed. 

Details of the programme and registration information will be available at the beginning of 

September 2014 at www.fch-ju.eu.             

               

Thank you to mark these dates in your agenda.  

We look forward to seeing you in Brussels!  

http://www.fch-ju.eu/

